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Since its creation, the GPEDIIB Committee has met on October 22, 2024 and continued its 
work and communication over e-mail. 
 
Some known ‘episodes’ related to (the lack of) care/focus on GPEDIIB issues has driven 
the committee to take some steps back on some issues, realizing that real support may 
not be there form the CAAA and the BOD. 
 
One specific ‘episode’ led to the resignation of one member (Alessandro Ghio), which has 
had an impact on the committee.  
 
The committee was able to appoint a new member (Mélissa Fortin). 
 
While the committee put forward some motions, it remains skeptical about how EDIIB 
issues (such as event speaker diversity, governance and language/bilingualism) are 
taken and considered at the CAAA level. 


